
 

  
   

School Website 
District Website 
Twitter  

Instagram  
 
 
Follow our learning and activities through our Twitter and Instagram social media accounts.   
 

February 8, 2024 

 

 
A reminder that Friday, February 16th is District Reading Break and Monday, February 19th is 
Family Day for all West Vancouver Schools. School will be CLOSED both these days. Enjoy the 
extra long weekend! 
 
Dear Lions Bay Families,  
 
We are very grateful to Kim (Justin’s Mom) who will be providing a complimentary lunch to all 
students and staff this Friday to kick off Chinese New Year. Sign up for the lunch was organized 
over the Munch-a-lunch website. We are also looking forward to learning more about Chinese 
New Year with Kim who has prepared a presentation for the students.   
 
Hockey  
We are grateful to the PAC for supporting the Hockey Workshop Series this week with 
Coach Lubomir Macoun from the West Vancouver Minor Hockey Association.  
It was incredible to see the children progress in their hockey skills in such a short time.  
 
Emergency Release  
Please see the information below for our Emergency Release which will occur on February 15th at 
1:30 p.m. It is extremely important that you bring your photo ID with you to pick up your child 
and children that are on your alternate list.  

 

http://westvancouverschools.ca/lionsbay-elementary/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/
https://twitter.com/NMendes45
https://www.instagram.com/lionsbayschool/


Pink Shirt Day 
We are looking forward to our Grade 3 students leading our Pink Shirt Day Assembly on February 
28 at 9:00 a.m. Parents are invited to watch the assembly and dance performance.  
  
Wishing all of you a Happy Valentine’s Day next week! 
 
Sincerely,   
Ms. Natalie Mendes  
Vice Principal   
 

 

Pink Shirt Day 
Bullying hurts everyone and can happen in many different forms – verbal, physical, social, and 
even cyberbullying. Did you know that bullying happens to someone in Canada every 7 minutes? 
Take a stand against bullying and wear PINK on Wednesday, February 28th to show your 
support of Pink Shirt Day and to show that bullying will not be tolerated. Read this Pink Story to 
see how Pink Shirt Day originated. Our Grade 3 students will be leading the assembly on this day. 
  
 
Wacky Hair Day is on Friday, February 23rd – Students are invited to participate in Wacky Hair 
Day and sport their creative hairdos!!!!  This is organized by our Grade 3 leaders. 

 
Check out these wacky styles!!! 

 
 
 
Daily Health Checks 
Parents are asked to do daily health checks of children before sending them to school. As flu and 
cold season is upon us, we ask for your assistance to ensure that your child is healthy and well 
enough to participate in normal school activities. If your child is unwell, please report their absence 
to the school office by emailing aatkinson@wvschools.ca or calling (604) 981 – 8311. 
 

http://www.pinktshirtday.ca/why-pink-t-shirts.html
mailto:aatkinson@wvschools.ca


 
Hot Lunch 
Hot lunch ordering is still open for this term (until March Break). Orders need to be in by 
Saturday night each week for the following week, or order now for the whole term!  
We also need volunteers for pick up of lunches on Tuesdays and Thursdays. To sign up follow this 
link: volunteersignup.org/EWBJB 
 
 
 

       Winter Weather 
A reminder as we are heading into fall/winter that students will be outside for recess and lunch 
every day, rain or shine. Please ensure your child/ren come to school in appropriate waterproof 
clothing and footwear. It helps make our learning a lot more fun when we are dry, warm, and 
regulated! 

 
 

 
Thank you to the Squamish RCMP for the lockdown drill and goodies. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2FEWBJB&data=05%7C02%7CAAtkinson%40wvschools.ca%7C59c1f42c602f4c4176ab08dc1192a7a2%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638404568790741638%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SrNAWbwI4UfNCIqcK7YhKKRQW2bvtzaPsym1ppz8orI%3D&reserved=0


 

       
West Vancouver Minor Hockey Association workshop. 

 
 
LB PAC NEWS 
 
The next PAC meeting will be held Thursday, February 8th at 6:00 p.m. via Teams. Link below: 
 

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 291 000 625 163  

Passcode: 7cn4Ej  

Download Teams | Join on the web 

Or call in (audio only)  

+1 437-703-4456,,902322118#   Canada, Toronto  

Phone Conference ID: 902 322 118#  

Find a local number | Reset PIN  

Learn More | Meeting options  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTRkNWQxMGUtMmUzNC00ZDc2LWFhMjEtYzdhZWY1MDdmYjVm%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d8013362-a39e-458b-9457-674cf091a797%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e58f8edb-cada-4a8a-a7b4-e8cc0d3f6624%22%7d
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/download-app
https://www.microsoft.com/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting
tel:+14377034456,,902322118# 
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/b195ecce-b4c9-4253-92e5-1a4819df0d68?id=902322118
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/usp/pstnconferencing
https://aka.ms/JoinTeamsMeeting
https://teams.microsoft.com/meetingOptions/?organizerId=e58f8edb-cada-4a8a-a7b4-e8cc0d3f6624&tenantId=d8013362-a39e-458b-9457-674cf091a797&threadId=19_meeting_NTRkNWQxMGUtMmUzNC00ZDc2LWFhMjEtYzdhZWY1MDdmYjVm@thread.v2&messageId=0&language=en-US


 

 

 
 
 
Dates To Remember 

Thursday, February 8 
LB PAC meeting – 6pm (Teams) 

Friday, February 9 
West Vancouver Minor Hockey Association 

Wednesday, February 14 
Valentine’s Day (Bring in Valentine’s cards) 

Thursday, February 15 
Student Emergency Release Drill – 1:30pm (Bring our ID) 

Friday, February 16 
District Reading Break – School not in session 

Monday, February 19 
Family Day Holiday – School not in session 

Friday, February 23 
Spirit Day – Wacky Hair Day 

Wednesday, February 28 Pink Shirt Day (Assembly @ 9:00 a.m. led by Grade 3 
students) 

 

 
 
Lions Bay School Calendar 2023 – 2024 is available on the Lions Bay School website under our 
school tab/school news Here. Parents are asked to review the calendar and note dates for your 
personal reference. 

 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/lionsbay-elementary/our-school/school-news/


The West Vancouver School District Calendar for 2023 – 2024 can be viewed Here 
 

Community Information 
 

 
 

 
 

 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/2023-2024.pdf


 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this e-bulletin, please contact Ms. Mendes at 
nmendes@wvschools.ca 

 
 

mailto:nmendes@wvschools.ca

